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SCOTIABANK MAKES $42,000 DONATION TO PEEBLES HOSPITAL PEDIATRIC WARD 

Scotiabank recently made a donation of over $42,000 to the Peebles Hospital Pediatric Ward 
through funds raised at the Scotiabank 2nd Annual Walk/Run to benefit Peebles Hospital. 
Thanks to the generous support of the local community, corporate sponsorships and the 
Scotiabank Bright Future Programme hundreds of children will be provided with the care they 
need.   

The Scotiabank Annual Walk/Run takes place each year in November. This year over 148 people 
registered for the event. Scotiabank is hoping for an even bigger turnout this November 2016 
inviting the local community to participate and help exceed fundraising targets once again. 

Sarah Hobbs, Managing Director, Scotiabank (British Virgin Islands) Limited said, “The Peebles 
Hospital has been a cornerstone for the BVI community ever since inception. Scotiabank’s 
efforts to continuously support and improve the facilities will help leave a meaningful legacy in 
the BVI community for years to come. The New Peebles hospital is a beacon of hope and pride 
for Virgin Islanders which truly embody Scotiabank’s brand promise of discovering what’s 
possible.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Photo from Left: Sarah Hobbs, Managing Director, Scotiabank (British Virgin Islands) Limited, Darlene A. Carty 
Baptiste Chief Executive Officer, BVIHSA, Olanzo Boynes, Scotiabank (British Virgin Islands) Limited 
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For further information, please contact:  
Jennifer O’Leary 
Marketing Manager – Caribbean North  
 
Email: Jennifer.oleary@scotiabank.com 
Tel: 345.815.4313 
Mobile: 345.925.8769 
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